
FAIR HOUSING  
 
 

City of Racine Fair Housing Dept. February 2016 Activity Report 
 
*TOTAL # OF INTAKES:  0            
 
*CALL-INS / WALK-INS:  26 
 
ASSESSED / REFERRED:  13 
 
 
Dept. of Ag. Trade & Cons. Prot.                           1 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency                   0 

Dept. of Regulation & Licensing                              0 

State of WI DFI                                                         0 

Environmental Health Department                           2 

Building Department                                                 0 

Clerk of Courts (Small Claims)                                 0 

Legal Action of Wisconsin                                        4 

Tenant Resource Center              0 

Miscellaneous                                                            6 

AA/HRC Complaint Racine                                      0 

HUD Discrimination Referral                                  0 

HUD Nondiscrimination Referral                           0 

Discrimination ERD Referral                                     0 

Investigated                                                                0 

Survey Test                                                                0 

Complaint Driven Test                                               0 

Workforce Development Center                                0 
                                                                                  
*All call-ins / walk-ins in the section assessed and referred may be multiple referrals. 
 
*Intakes are specifically related to filing complaints with HUD/ERD. 

 
 
MEDIA INTERVIEW:  None 
 
PRESENTATION:    None 
 
 
Investigations Conducted:   None 



FILED (Alleged) COMPLAINT (S) w/HUD or ERD:   
 
None 
 
COMPLAINT UPDATE: 
 
HUD FHEO called to get more information regarding several open complaints. 
 
COMPLAINTS RESOLVED/CLOSED:  
 
None 
 
Fair Housing Test Conducted: None 
 
SPECIAL NOTES: 
 

1. Laura Detert presented information on a proposed Landlord Training Program to the City 
Integration Team on February 18th. The program would require several interdepartmental 
partners. 


